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Date: February 14, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Reflecting on another wonderful week, we are proud to witness our students excel in various in-
house and external programmes, showcasing their abilities and talents. It warms our hearts to 
see them shine! 
 
This past week, our primary students participated in fantastic Talent Shows, where they 
confidently demonstrated their skills beyond the age-appropriate standards. The 
enthusiasm and creativity displayed were remarkable! 
 
Meanwhile, our FS students celebrated an important milestone, marking 100 days of 
accomplishments this year. They have exemplified the values of our academic journey, 
displaying impressive personal, social and emotional growth within a nurturing and enriched 
environment. This week, our FS team had an external evaluation that confirmed our students' 
improved learning, achievements and personal growth. 
 
Our Sixth Form students made us proud by participating in and winning the Artificial Intelligence 
and Data Science Competition organized by Emirates Aviation University on Thursday, 
February 13th. This achievement showcases their dedication and talent. Additionally, the 
Science Quiz held today demonstrated their preparedness to engage with scientific concepts 
and apply their knowledge to real-world scenarios! 
 
The Secondary Speech Competition, arranged by the English department, emphasized how 
advanced technology fosters critical thinking and teamwork, while also examining its 
advantages and disadvantages. Congratulations to the Year 8 students! 
 
We would also like to remind you that the FS Family Conferencing (PTM) will take place on 
Saturday, February 15th. We look forward to welcoming you and discussing your child's 
progress! 
 
Term 2 Curricular Tests 
Please note that the curricular tests for Primary and Secondary students are scheduled as given 
below: 
Primary:  19 – 25 February 
Secondary: 21 – 28 February 
 
FS2 Admission Open for AY 2025-2026 
We are pleased to announce that the admission for Early Years Foundation Stage 2 for 
academic year 2025-2026 is now open. Admissions are on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Notably, FS2 school hours will change, with lessons ending at 1:45 PM Monday to Thursday. 
Classes will end at 11:30 AM on Fridays. For registration, visit the school website or follow this 
link: https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Your active participation in your child's academic and personal journey is invaluable. Wishing 
you a beautiful and restful weekend. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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